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Dear Parent/Carer,                13/2/2025  
 
 
YR 4 Girls Football  
  
Your child has been selected to represent the school in the Year 4 girls football event. This 
event is being held on Friday 28th February at Len Forge, Eastwood. Your child will leave Sacred 
Heart by taxi at 9:00am and will return to school approximately at 3.00pm. Please provide a 
packed lunch and plenty of water on this day. Your Child will be given a school football top and 
socks to wear when they arrive at school. Please can pupils have their own black PE shorts  
  
Shin Pads & football boots must also be worn. The school has a small supply of these if you do 
need to borrow anything.  
  
For your child to participate, consent must be given online through school money. If you 
have any difficulties with this then please speak to the school office.   
  
Parents/Carers are allowed to come watch and support the children at this event but must 
remain in the viewing areas and cannot enter the pitch.  
  
Children must bring the following items:  

• Water bottles to keep fluids up  
• Packed Lunch  
• Snack like bananas or dried fruit (NO NUTS)  
• Football boots must be worn (No Metal Studs)  
• Shin Pads   
• Warm and waterproof clothing for poor weather.  

  
Kind regards,  
Mr.Jarvis  
PE Lead  
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